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To whom it may concern (i.e. everyone):

Putting a repository of radioactive material this close to one of the Great Lakes is not
in the best interests of any of the countless millions of people, animals, and
plants that live "downstream". Don't let economics cloud your thinking, please.

Terry Ross
Port Austin, Michigan
North America
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